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 Management, Health
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Sciences

Topic: Nursing Informatics
Principles

20 February 2021

Tania Azadi
PhD, MSc, BSc

Informatics Nursing board 
certification-ANCC, Certified 
Nurse Educator-NLN, With 
publications on informatics 
for nurses and healthcare 
profesionals
Topic: Competencies
of Nursing Informatics 
Specialists
27 February 2021

Toni Hebda
PhD, MNEd, 
MSIS, RN-C, CNE

DNP of Nursing 
Informatics, MSc of 
Nursing Informatics,  
With publications on 
informatics for nurses and 
healthcare profesionals

Topic: Nursing informatics 
Standardized Terminologies

6 March 2021

Melody Rose
DNP/NI,MSN/NI, RN

With publications on 
informatics for nurses and 
healthcare profesionals, 
Expertise in project
 management

Topic: Preparing for the 
Future of Nursing 
Informatics
15 March 2021

Carolyn Sipes
PhD, CNS, APRN, PMP,
 RN-BC, NEA-BC, FAAN

School of Nursing and 
Midwifery, Tehran 
University of Medical 
Sciences; Head of Nursing 
Informatics Department, 
VUMS

Topic: Nursing Informatics 
Paradigm Shift

15 March 2021

Asieh Darvish
PhD/ITM, MS/
MITM, BSN

2021 
15:30 - 17:30 GMT
Feb. 20-Mar. 15
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